
El Porvenir Neighborhood Drainage

Client
Bernalillo County

Scope of Work
Drainage Engineering

Molzen Corbin assisted Bernalillo County with the design of the first of several phases of storm drain 

design that will ultimately remove the El Porvenir neighborhood, in the County’s South Valley, from a 

floodplain. The improvements consisted of storm drain construction and roadway replacement.

Completion
2008

Size
N/A

Cost
$499,511


